

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 19, 2005

Mr. John Moeller 18912 Shremor Drive Derwood, Maryland 20855

Dear John,

We send our best wishes as you begin a new chapter of your life. Although we will miss you, we are happy that you are pursuing new opportunities.

For over 13 years, during three administrations, you have ably served the White House as an assistant chef. The entire Bush family is especially grateful for your outstanding preparation of everything from State Dinners to casual family gatherings.

Know that our warm thoughts and appreciation are with you wherever you go.

Sincerely,

Zurzl.

Laura Bus

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

January 19, 2001

Mr. John Moeller The White House Washington, D.C.

Dear John:

As my Presidency draws to a close, I want to thank you for your dedicated service. I am deeply grateful for all your hard work over the past eight years.

You have provided invaluable assistance and loyal support to me, and you can take great pride in knowing that you have carried out your many duties with skill and efficiency. I appreciate all you have done to make my days here both pleasant and productive, and I thank you for a job well done. You have helped to make the White House a warm and welcoming home for me and my family, and we will never forget your kindness.

We send our best wishes for every happiness in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Prin Clinton

GEORGE BUSH

March 20, 1994

To Whom It May Concern:

I am happy to write this letter of reccomendation for John Moeller, who, until recently, served with distinction as sous chef at the White House.

Mrs. Bush and I were always well satisfied by Mr. Moeller's work. He was unfailingly thoughtful to all of our family, and his ability in the kitchen was outstanding. He's a good man and a good chef.

Sincerely yours,

John was a reliable superb coot.